Hershey Region AACA
Hershey Park Day

Monday, August 6, 2018

Once again, Hershey Entertainment and Resorts is offering a limited number of Hershey Park passes
to those 2017 Hershey Region Members that worked the 2017 Fall Meet. In order to qualify for the
passes, at least one member of your family had to work the Fall Meet.

There are a limited number of passes available
and are on a first-come, first-serve basis.

Tickets are for admission only.
Parking, food, drinks, etc. are an extra charge.

PLEASE SEND A SELF-ADDRESS
STAMPED ENVELOPE TO RECEIVE
YOUR TICKETS.

Each Fall Meet worker is permitted TWO (2)
Hershey Park passes.

Once each Fall Meet Worker receives their 2 passes, a limit of 6 passes (if requested) per family
will be available on a first-come, first-serve basis.

Monday, August 6, 2018 is the first day that these passes can be used. If you cannot attend on
August 6, the passes may be used through the end of the regular season as printed.

Remember, tickets are limited and are a first-come, first-serve basis.

Please return by July 13, 2018.

Please return by July 13,2018 TWO (2) PASSES PER WORKER

Workers’ Name(s):

Phone: Total Tickets Requested - Six (6) Maximum

SEND THIS FORM AND A SELF-ADDRESSED, STAMPED ENVELOPE TO:
Suzi Prescott, 35 Cedar Dr., York Haven, PA 17370




